
West Newbury Energy Advisory Committee Meeting Draft Minutes 
12/2/20, 6:30 to 7:00 pm via Go To Meeting; attendees Chip Wallace, Elisa Grammer, 
Rick Parker and Liz Callahan 
 
The WNEAC met to identify, in response to a request from the Selectmen and Town 
Manager, the WNEAC’s priorities for the coming year. The identified priorities were:  

1. organizing and holding an Energy and Environmental Fair to highlight 
information/resources for energy efficiency, renewables, and environmental 
topics/practices of general interest to town residents; and  
2. moving forward in exploring/planning potential new solar PV developments at 
the municipal campus (i.e., canopy/rooftop solar) and/or at the Page School 
(adjacent/north of the softball field and playground). 


